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SOURCES OF INFORMATION 
LFC Files 
 
Responses Received From 
Regulation and Licensing Department (RLD) 
 
SUMMARY 
 
     Synopsis of Bill 
 
HB 538 requires the Construction Industries Division (CID) of RLD to develop and adopt rules 
requiring baby diaper changing stations in both men’s and women’s restroom facilities in a place 
of public accommodations being newly constructed or  public facilities undergoing substantial 
renovations of their restrooms that exceeds $10 thousand dollars.  HB 538 allows CID to assess a 
fine of up to $250 for violations of this provision.  All fines shall be credited to the current 
school fund. 
 
FISCAL IMPLICATIONS  
 
CID’s workload, in regards to building inspections, would virtually remain the same as this 
would just now be another item to inspect while on site.  CID will incur administrative costs for 
the proposed rulemaking. 
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